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Every birth reminds us of 
just how precious life is.

Dominican Hospital Foundation has developed a 

beautiful way to commemorate babies born at Dominican, 

Community, or Sisters Hospitals. We invite you to consider 

purchasing porcelain tiles for $1,000 each to celebrate 

births. Multiple porcelain tiles may be obtained to 

recognize several children or various generations.

This special wall, Celebrating Our Babies, will be located 

in the Dr. Joseph T. Anzalone Family & Newborn Care 

Courtyard as part of the Healing Courtyards project 

that will transform several garden spaces throughout 

Dominican Hospital.

“ Our hope and prayer is that through our gift and 
your generous matching donations, our community 
will be encouraged to honor the babies in their 
lives and help make this healing garden a reality.”  
- Randy & Janet Krassow

Randy and Janet Krassow have created a generous 
“challenge gift” to match the first 100 gifts of tiles 
honoring births at Dominican.

Enclosed in this announcement is a response card, which is a 
miniature version of the actual 2” x 8” porcelain tiles to be placed 
on the wall. We invite you to complete the form and return it to the 
Foundation office in the enclosed response envelope.

Inspired by the redwoods of the Santa Cruz mountains, this 
healing courtyard will allow new parents and their babies to enjoy 
fresh air and nature, while reducing stress. According to scientific 
research, gazing at gardens reduces stress levels, the need for pain 
medication, and the length of hospital stays.



View our complete Healing Courtyard Master Plan at 

supportdominican.org

Thank you for your support


